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01 November 2023 

 
NOTICE NO 03/2023: TO ALL PRACTITIONERS FOR THE MPUMALANGA DIVISION 

 
UNOPPOSED ROLL 15 DECEMBER 2023 

 
  

1. The President of the country has announced that 15 December 2023 will be a 

public holiday to celebrate the recent championship victory of Amabokoboko at 

the World Cup. 

2. This resulted in our unopposed roll for the 15 December 2023 being brought 

forward and all the matters will now be heard on the 14 December 2023. 

Practitioners are sensitized to do all the necessary and the closing of the roll will 

be on 07 December 2023. 

 
3. For any enquiries feel free to communicate with the Offices of the Chief Registrars. 

 
 

Regards 
 

 

Mothabo M M 
Chief Registrar 
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